Sean Homyen

From: nicole@villegasgroup.com

Sent: Thursday, March 6, 2025 7:15 PM
To: Sean Homyen

Subject: Boardwalk at Swing Bridge Condos
Hello Sean!

Thankyou for all your hard work for Douglas. Today | am reaching out to you and the Douglas Planning
Commissioners as the President of the Boardwalk At Swing Bridge Condominium Association. I have been
honored to be a part of the Saugatuck-Douglas community since 2022, and | deeply love both Douglas and my
neighborhood. While | find the community charming year-round, Saugatuck-Douglas truly comas alive during the
summer, One of the main reasons many in our community, including myself, were excited was develop plan to
include a neighborhood pool. Our association is looking forwatrd to this amenity being constructed and for the
residents to have a place to bond with each other and continue to build community.

BDR shared the site plan with the residents of the Boardwalk at Swing Bridge Condominium Association at our
past association meeting and as president of the association, I'm sharing support for the site plan. BDR worked
tirelessly with contractors, state agencies and now local authorities for final approval necessary for building
permits to be issued. | am requested your vote of approval of this application to subsequently enable BDR to
complete the remaining work. Our association looks forward to the pool, pool house and remaining drive and
landscaping being completed.

Thank you for consideration and support!

Nicole Villegas
(248) 765-4124




